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Thank You,
Ms. Condon, Ms. Edde, 
Ms. Moritz & Ms. O’Connor 

Reminders

Online Learning Tips What’s Coming Up In…

Contact the Teachers

Welcome to 5th grade! We are so glad 
that you are here! We know this is a 
different feel to the start of the school 
year, but we know it’s going to be the 

best year yet! 

If you ever need us, please reach out 
through Class Tag or email. 

✔Students need to be logged 
into Canvas by 7:55 am and 
in our ZOOM call by 8:00 am 
each day. . 

✔Keep your camera on at all 
times while in ZOOM.

✔Make sure all students 
have their materials ready 
to go each morning! 

✔Want online books? Check out 
EPIC. Your teacher will send 
the class codes for this site. 

✔Charge your Chromebooks 
every night! 

Each 5th grade class is a part of a House System! 
We each have a house color, a house name and a 

house motto! See below:  

Ms. Condon- The Red House, for Louis Lattimer 
and our motto is Wisdom.
Ms. Edde- The Green House, for Sally Ride and 
our motto is Determination. 
Ms. Moritz- The Blue House, for Galileo and our 
motto is Loyalty. 
Ms. O’Connor- The Yellow House, for 
Rosetta Tharpe and our motto is Integrity 

Ms. Condon- maryanne1.condon@cms.k12.nc.us
Ms. Edde- katherinec.edde@cms.k12.nc.us
Ms. Moritz- LauraA.Taylor@cms.k12.nc.us
Ms. O’Connor- juliac.oconnor@cms.k12.nc.us
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